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Nomination of Felix Haring to the elections to the
LYMEC delegation to the ALDE Party Congress 30 September 2021

Dear liberal friends,

Today we have the pleasure of informing you of the nomination of Felix Haring as a candidate for the
LYMEC delegation to the ALDE Party Congress at the elections taking place in the upcoming Autumn
Congress in Paris.

In January 2020, Felix was elected as International Officer to the federal Board of the Federal
Association of Liberal Student Groups (LHG). Since then, he has successfully coordinated our
international relationships, and cooperated with organisations all over Europe. Policy has always
been one of his main concerns on European level. With Felix leading the LHG delegation, we have
been actively contributing to LYMEC’s policies and resolutions. He has been a hard-working member
of the Policy Book Working Groups three times and in June 2021 Felix already represented LYMEC at
the Digital ALDE Congress as part of their delegation.

Felix is European by heart: Next to Germany, he has also been living and studying in Czech Republic
and Lithuania. Since joining LHG he has successfully promoted our international ties with great
enthusiasm and effort. We strongly believe that Felix’s political experience, his knowledge of LYMEC
and its member organisations, as well as his personality will contribute to a successful activity within
the LYMEC delegation to the ALDE Party Congress and make him a great candidate to help shape the
liberal future in Europe. We are confident that Felix will continue to do a fantastic job and are happy
to inform you of his nomination.

Yours faithfully

S Gandelhuidt

Tabea Gandelheidt




